## **Bryant, Shellie**

From: Jesse Hagerman <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

**Sent:** April 26, 2019 5:27 PM

To: City Council

**Subject:** Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, April 26, 2019 - 17:26 Submitted by anonymous user: 216.197.220.247

Submitted values are:

Date: Friday, April 26, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Jesse Last Name: Hagerman

Email: Address:

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Saskatoon BRT

Meeting (if known): April 29th - Bus Rapid Transit

Comments:

Hi.

I am a constituent living in the Mayfair neighbourhood who is entirely in support for the implementation of a Bus Rapid Transit that has dedicated bus lanes Broadway and either 1st or 3rd Avenue. I believe this BRT routing option is necessary for creating a capable transit system in Saskatoon. Bus Rapid Transit is the way of ensuring high frequency service that can be relied on by the population of Saskatoon which is forced to commute by car. It's vital that we put in these bus lanes, even if it causes the loss of a few out of the thousands of parking spaces downtown. I hope you consider my view of the situation as there a lot of commuters like myself who don't want to have to rely on cars to get around.

-Jess

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304177